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Due to moving to a new urinalysis analyzer, we will be reporting out a broader range of 
results for our current chemistry analytes (e.g. Glucose, Protein, Ketones).  We will also no 
longer be reporting Ascorbic Acid as it will no longer cause an interference with the new 
analyzer test strips. 
 
The new analyzer will go live June 22, 2021. 
 


